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“A Wake in Service”

March 2015

Be Proud - Serve With Pride
Finding New Lions: They may simply need to be asked to join

Roar Like A Lion!

Convention Days Ahoy! Stratford March 20

Wonderful news for Lions Foundation of Canada and Lions Clubs of 
District A15.

Lion Charlene Teasdale, A15 Chair Lions Foundation of Canada, 
recently sent cheques totaling $3,383.50 to LFC on behalf of donations 
from Lions Clubs in A15.

A recent meeting of Lynden Lions Club and the Lynden LEO Club 
provided another $3,000.

“Thank you all for your continued support with your donations and 
sponsoring Dog Guide teams,” Lion Charlene said. “The demand is ever 
growing and your support is even more important as we continue to 
provide these life changing Dog Guides to disabled Canadians.”

Some Upcoming Events:
Spring Open House - April 18, 9:30a.m. - 3p.m.
152 Wilson St. Oakville, ON
The Spring Open House features a silent auction and the opportunity to 
learn first-hand about Dog Guides. Tour the facilities, see 
demonstrations from all of the Dog Guide programs and learn about the 
volunteer and foster puppy programs.

Purina Walk for Dog Guides - Sunday, May 3
 for more info!www.purinawalkfordoggudes.com

Evening for Dog Guides - April 30
The evening will include a cocktail reception and live auction. 
Ride For Dog Guides - Oakville - Saturday, June 20
Lions Foundation of Canada Dog Guides hosts its annual Ride for Dog 
Guides every summer. 

Golf Tournaments
Lion Charlene urges clubs in A15 to host a golf tournament in support of 
Dog Guides, or participate in one of the existing tournaments.

LIONS FOUNDATIONOF CANADA

A15 clubs support
Dog Guide teams

……..There were none of 

the above.

June 7th, 1917 who knew 

what “The Association of 

Lions Clubs” was? Were

there challenges it 

getting the Association 

organized? Orientating, 

political

issues, making a plan, 

the era: picture it the 

first 30 years of Lionism

encompassed two world 

wars and the great 

Continued on page 6

A couple of simple 

questions, on June 6th, 

1917 how many Lions Clubs 

were

there? How many Lions 

members were there? How 

many Lions service

projects were there? 

By DG Tim DeBlock

Foundation of service
vision creates success 

Copetown Lions join A15,
District is now 58 clubs

Lions Clubs International has approved the transfer of Copetown Lions Club 
from District 7-11 to District A15.

“Join together in welcoming the Copetown Lions Club into our District 
Family. An entry transfer to District A-15 has been approved and we look forward 
to working with them in service,” said DG Tim DeBlock,in making the 
announceent.

Copetown Lions “have been serving their community and our Association for 
38 years so please take the opportunity to hear their story and to share ours.”

The transfer was effective early this month following several years of on-off 
talks and several months of intensive discussions between all parties. 

Copetown Lions joins with Lynden Lions Club in recent transfers into A15. 
The neighboring clubs have a natural connection with each other and will enhance 
Lion activities in Region 9.
Since Copetown is now an active member of the A15 family, they will have an 
official presence at the convention to be held March 20 in Stratford, including 
voting privileges.



DG Tim DeBlock

Ahoy!
Convention Ahead!

March 20 - 22, 2015

Monkton Lions Club

Arden Park Hotel
Stratford
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A-15 makes
waves 

Leaves service
in its wake
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A-15 Lions

Roar!

With Pride!

Hay rides were popular among the young crowd.

What better way to enjoy Family Day than with a skating party! 

Thamesford Lions celebrate
Family Day festivities



Winter
Cabinet
notes

Photo courtesy of Lions Club of Kitchener

District Governor  
Tim DeBlock (Jane)
RR 1, Bornholm, ON N0K 1A0
Monkton Lions Club
(H) 519-347-2526
(B) 519-301-2135E-mail: 
E-mail: dg@a15lions.org

1st Vice District Governor
 Diane Smith (Lion Paul)
1079 Floradale Rd
Elmira, ON N3B 2Z3
(H) 519-669-1465
dmsmith.dvm@gmail.com
vdg1@a15lions.org 

2nd Vice District Governor 
Wayne Litt (Lion Linda) 
37 Falcon Dr 
Elmira, ON N3B 3H8 
h:(519) 669-5544
w:(519) 897-4350
E-mail: vdg2@a15lions.org 

District Secretary 
Dennis Lougheed (Linda) 
116 Andover Dr. 
Breslau, ON N0B 1M0  
St. Jacobs Lions Club  
(H) 519-213-1397 
E-mail: cs@a15lions.org

Past District Governor
Denis Vinette (Lion Linda) 
20 Skeen St.
Belwood. ON. N0B 1J0 
Club: Belwood & District  Lions 
(H)519-843-7011 
(W) 519-578-2940 
E-mail: ipdg@a15lions.org

District A15
Officers

CONVENTION
March 20-22, 2015 - District A-15, Stratford (Monkton L.C.)

thJune 26 – 30 2015 - 98  International Convention, Honolulu, HI

A-15 Lions Pride

District A-15 Bulletin
Deadlines

District A-15 News Bulletins will be published 
each month of the 2014-2015 year ending in June. 

Submissions should be made prior to  the 30th of 
the month preceding publication. The Bulletin 
will be published on the 15th of the following 
month. Send to: bulletin@a15lions.org.

Submissions wherever possible should not be 
made in pdf format unless enabled for copying of 
text and photos, otherwise send submissions in 
Word format for text and jpg format for photos.  
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We
Served

Feb. 22, 2015
Lion JohnCheeseman

Elmira Lions Club

PASSINGS

On the sixth day, God turned to Archangel 
Gabriel and said, "Today I am going to create a 
land called Canada.  It will be a land of 
outstanding natural beauty.  It shall have tall 
majestic mountains full of mountain goats and 
eagles, beautiful sparkling lakes bountiful with 
bass and trout, forests full of elk and moose, 
high cliffs over-looking sandy beaches with an 
abundance of sea life, and rivers stocked with 
salmon."

God continued, "I shall make the land rich in 
resources so as to make the inhabitants 
prosper, I shall call these inhabitants 
Canadians, and they shall be known as the 
friendliest people on the Earth."

"But Lord," asked Gabriel, "don't you think 
you are being too generous to these 
Canadians??"

“Not really," replied God  "Just wait and see …
the Winters I'm going to give them.”

Editor’s Note: Did He save it all up to give it to us last month?

And on the Sixth Day

Courtesy of Thameford Lions

There were articles discussed to effect 
the constitution and bylaws be approved by 
vote at the Convention. Written reports 
were received from members of the 
cab ine t  as  we l l  a s  r epo r t s  f r om 
committees. 

The LFC report indicated that this year 
they have graduated 153 teams in the six 
venues. 

Lions Quest has paid off all their debts 
and is holding workshops in the district. 

The Peace Poster contest was won by 
Lydia Wilson of Park manor School in 
Elmira. Poster kits are available for the next 
fall contest.

Sight Screening has tested nearly 
6,000 children with several schools to be 
done. The District continues to collect 
eyeglasses.

The Environment Photo contest 
continues to seek entrants for the photo 
contest. An 8”X10” photo of animal, plant, 
or landscape is requested. Clean up at 
Breslau is June 3 and the rededication 
service on June 13.

PDG Karen McNeight is collecting 

Courtesy Wellesley Lions



Waterloo Region police officer Greg Hill presented a new drug 
information board during a presentation to the Lions Club of 
Kithchener. The club funded the creation of the new info board.

Drug info awareness

depression. BIG challenges!

So how did between June 7th 1917 and Oct of 1947 

had it become the

world’s largest service organization?....... They had 

a foundation. “A vision

of wanting to address the betterment of their 

communities and the world”.

Working from that foundation our forefathers in 

Lionism were able to address

their challenges and provide opportunity for serving 

those in need.

The world is changing and our challenges are changing 

but really they are

rooted in the same issues. Orientating our members 

and our communities

about who we are, politics both internally and those 

regulating us externally,

making a plan, and the era we live in: the 

demographics of todays society.We

still have that foundation of a vision which to work 

from. The vision of

wanting to help those less fortunate and the 

betterment of our communities.

We need to keep that vision in mind in our efforts 

“To Strengthen The

Pride”. Our net membership is the largest drop we 

have had in many years.

But we also have many new service projects and are 

continuing to reach out

to those in need. There are many conversations 

about looking at ourselves in

a constructive manner. I believe if we can use the 

positive energy created

from service and combine it with the learning from 

our challenges we will

eventually make our Lions Family stronger. Look at 

the picture of the Burford

Lions Friendship Arch. I am hoping this will help 

remind us about working in

cooperation with each other and our communities. It 

also signifies welcoming

of others into our Lions Family. If you feel good 

about the service you are

doing extend a welcoming hand to some one that you 

would like to share that

feeling with. You are making an impact through your 

service!

Vision, foundation
makes Lions great

Continued from page 1
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